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3.—To show that the Summer has been finer than some people
think, out of nine various Parties held in the Rectory Garden,
all have been held on fine, mocst on beautiful days, with one
exception.

4.—On Sunday, October 8th, our prayers and thoughts, and
our money offerings, will be for the work of the Church Overseas
through the S.P.G. We have had good collections lately : on
this Sunday let it be really good and generous; notes and silver
should be the rule; a few threepences from the children, but
surely no copper.

5.—The quarterly service in church of our branch of the
Mothers’ Union will be on Wednesday, October 11th, 3 p.m. In
the M.U. as in so many other ways, we greatly miss the thought
and leadership of Deaconess. The Committee hope all the
members of the branch will be present at this service, and many
_ other young mothers who would like to know more about the
Mothers’ Union. Babies and young children can be cared for at
the Rectory during the service. ’

6.—At the Dedication Festival, October 15th, the Rector will
preach at 11 a.m.; the Rev. H. P. Bryant, Chaplain of Harrow
School, at 6.30. At this service our three choirs will unite to
lead the singing. '

7.—Please send anything you can spare for the Rummage Sale
on Monday, November 6th. Parcels can be sent to the Rectory;
please label ‘‘ Rummage.”’

8.—The fortnightly meetings of Mothers are ccmmencing on
Monday, October 2nd, 2.30 p.m., at the Institute.

St. John’s Knitting Guild.—I am pleased to say the interest
in the work of the Guild is as keen as ever, and the progress
most satisfactory. Still believing in the old maxim ‘‘ All work
and no play makes Jack a dull boy,” the members have been
indulging in“two very happy afterncons since my last insertion
in the Magazine. On August 17th a large number of members
spent a delightful afternoon in the Rectory Garden, being enter-
tained by the Rector. A small whist drive was held, while others
admired the beauty of the garden; after which all partook of
a most enjoyable tea. Secondly,. the members of the Guild, at
their Thursday afternoon meeting, September 14th, entertained
to tea the Rev. G. and Mrs. Binnie, accompanied by over 30
members of Holy Trinity Church, Tottenham, who were visiting
St. John’s Church and the Rectory garden that afternoon. An




